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PUGET SOUND PIPE AKD SUPPLY CO.

2120 Spar Avenue, Anchorage, Alaska 82501
(907) 277-7473 Fax: (307) 277-9656

March 30, 2007

Mr. Robert Corbin, Natural Gas Regulatory Activities Manager
U.S. Dept. of Energy, Office of Oil and Gas

Global Security and Supply, Office of Fossil Energy

Room 3E-042

1000 Independence Ave., SW

Washington D.C. 20585

Dear Mr. Corbin,

As you already know, the State of Alaska and its residents rely on Alaska’s natural
resources, and the development and export of these resources as our primary source of
income to our state. Specifically, in Kenai, Alaska, we rely on the export of Liquified
Natural Gas to fuel our economy. The local economy on the Kenai Peninsula is driven
by the development and exportation of this Natural Gas. If we were to lose the LNG
export license, the aftermath would be crippling to this area. The future of my business
and many other businesses is dependant on the existence of the ConocoPhillips LNG
Plant. I am writing this letter to ask you to grant the export license extension requested
by ConocoPhillips and Marathon Oil.

I would be happy to discuss the issue if you have any questions. I can be reached at 907-
441-6580.

VP Alaska Operations
Puget Sound Pipe and Supply Co.
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